
16TH ANNUAL 

  

 

 

   SATURDAY, MARCH 16, 2019 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 For more information, contact St. Patrick School at  
 812-232-2157, irishdash.sps@gmail.com, or saintpat.org/deanery_school. 

                            

                                                        Forms must be received by March 8, 2019 to be guaranteed a shirt. 

 

           

  

 


